METER READING NOTICE
ORGANIZED HAMLET OF
GUERNSEY

Notice: the final 2023 meter reading will take place January 3, 2024

Please also be advised that the 2024 water meter reading dates are:

Wednesday April 3, 2024
Wednesday July 3, 2024
Wednesday October 2", 2024

Readings will take place between the hours of 9:00am and 3:00pm on the
days noted above. Council & the Hamlet Board ask that residents be
mindful & have dogs contained away from the meter to ensure safety/ease
of transaction. Residents will be notified in advance of any date changes.

A reminder that shutoffs are in effect for any unpaid accounts as of
the date noted on the bill. Extensions are NOT granted. Reminders are
mailed out 2-3 weeks prior to the deadline; however, phone/text/email

reminders have been discontinued. It is solely the account holder’s
responsibility to ensure payment is made in a timely manner, so as to

avoid disconnection & associated turn-on fees.

REMINDER: payments are accepted in any amount, anytime. The RM
takes cash, cheque, online bill payments (at most banks - more
details can be found on www.rmusborne.ca under “newsletters”), and
etransfers to rm310@sasktel.net. If you'd like to pay monthly, drop off
post-dated cheques, etc — please do so. There is also a mail slot at the
RM office for after-hours payments.
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